
January 13, 2025

Dale Brennan and Kevin Taylor

Town Of White Lake

Dear Mr. Dale Brennan and Mr. Kevin Taylor,

We are pleased to announce you both have been 
chosen to receive the 2024 Caring Person Award at the 
Elizabethtown-White Lake Area Chamber of Commerce 
Annual Gala and Awards program on 
Saturday, February 1, 2025, at Cape Fear Vineyard and Winery.

CARING PERSON AWARD
The Caring Person Award is given to an individual (who may or 
may not be a Chamber Member) for meritorious service to the 
community.  This award is presented to the individual who 
understands and demonstrates how the public, business 
community, and government work together to provide service 
to the community.  The individual receiving this award has 
played an important and sustained role in numerous 
community activities, often behind the scenes.  He/she may 
have also received prestigious awards for the various 
activities in which he/she has been involved. This individual 
has given not only his/her time to these activities but also 
donated needed resources.
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